
From: Multifamily RHIIP [mailto:MultifamilyRHIIP@HUD.GOV]  

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 12:59 PM 
To: MFH-RHIIP-TIPS-L@HUDLIST.HUD.GOV 

Subject: RHIIP Listserv #341 - Section 8 Renewal Policy Guide FAQs 

 

RHIIP Listserv Posting #341 November 18, 2015  
 

Welcome to the MULTIFAMILY HOUSING RENTAL HOUSING INTEGRITY 

IMPROVEMENT PROJECT (RHIIP) LISTSERV that brings you up-to-date RHIIP related 

publications, news, information and occupancy tips in an effort to help reduce errors in rent 

determinations and subsidy calculations. 

 
 

Section 8 Renewal Policy Guide FAQs 
 

The Department has prepared responses to a number of recently asked questions on the Section 8 

Renewal Policy Guide. The questions and answers are attached. As our office formulates 

additional responses to questions submitted, the Department will issue updates to this document. 

For additional information on how the policies impact a particular project, please contact your 

Account Executive in your regional office. General policy questions can still be sent to 

Section8renewalguide@hud.gov. 
 
 
 
 

 
We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD. We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by 
others, at any time, for any reason. Connect with HUD on Social Media and follow Secretary Castro on Twitter and Facebook. If you wish to be taken off 

this mail list, please go here.  
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